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P r o t e c t i n g ,  M a i n t a i n i n g  a n d  I m p r o v i n g  t h e  H e a l t h  o f  A l l  M i n n e s o t a n s  

 October 22, 2019 

Ryan Evenson       Email:  
 

 

Subject: Reinstatement of Minnesota Body Art  license 

Dear Ryan Evenson, 

The Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) received confirmation that we can reinstate with 
the attached License Clearance Certificate letter from Minnesota Department of Revenue.  
MDH received confirmation of this reinstatement on October 14, 2019 and advised that your 
body art technician license has been reinstated effective immediately.  

Please contact the Minnesota Department of Revenue if you have any questions regarding the 
revocation and subsequent reinstatement.  Because this matter is resolved, you may perform 
body art procedures in Minnesota.  

If you have questions regarding your licensure, please contact MDH at (651) 201-3770. Thank 
you for your cooperation in the matter. 

Sincerely,  

Patricia Jo Forsberg, Investigator 
Health Occupations Program 
PO Box 64882 
St. Paul, MN 55164-0882 
(651) 201-3721 
Patricia.jo.forsberg@state.mn.us  
www.health.state.mn.us 

Enclosure:  

mailto:patricia.jo.forsberg@state.mn.us
http://www.health.state.mn.us/
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OCT 2 2 2019 
\t 

Minnesota Department of Health 

License Clearance Certificate 

The Minnesota Department of Revenue is issuing th1s'license clearance certificate for the 
following license holder: 

License holder: Ryan Evenson 
License number: 311512 
License expiration: March 31, 2020 
License type: Body Art Technician-Tattoos, Piercings, etc. 

You may now issue, renew, or transfer this license. 

Please contact us ifyou have any questions. 

Contact information 
Collection Division 
Phone: 651-556-3003 or l-800-657-3909 (toll-free) 
Email: mdor.collection@state.mn.us 
Fax: 651-556-5116 
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